
August  2023 

 

PO Box 800 Ganado, AZ 86505      Phone: 928.755.3439/3430      Fax:  928.755.3448        

Website: www.kindahlichii.org 

08/02/23 KDLO Parent Advisory Committee Mtg  5:30pm 
08/08/23 Tse Hootsoi II Governing Board Mtg - KDLO 
08/14/23 Navajo Code Talker Day - Holiday 
08/19/23 NASHWT Scholarship Application Due 
08/30/23 Professional Development - 1/2 Day 
09/04/23 Labor Day - Holiday 
09/29/23 1st Quarter Ends 

 
 
 
 

President - Mariah Begay 
Vice President - Skylar Curtis 

Secretary - Kielyah Nez 
Treasurer - Jeremiah Wheeler 

 
 

Student Council Sponsor 
Lucinda  Wauneka, Intervention Teacher 

TSE HOOTSO II GOVERNING BOARD 

Sophia Attakai-Francis, President 
Genevieve Jackson, Vice President 

Hoskie Bryant, Member 
 

KDLO ADMINISTRATION 

Robin Harding, Acting Principal 
Robin Harding, Business Manager 
Reeda Tom, AP/Payroll Technician 

Arlinda Segay, Personnel Technician 
Farrell Teller, Operations Manager 
George Tabaha, Lead  Bus Driver 

 

PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Larsena Slender, President 
Rossandra Laughing, Vice– President 
Trena Baldwin , Secretary/Treasurer  

 

 

 

 

          Principal  *Bus Driver 

 *Navajo Language Culture Teacher 

                  *Substitute Teacher    

Thank you for trusting your child 

with us here at KDLO!  

Welcome to Wolverine Country! 

 

~ Open Enrollment Continues ~ 

“We Strive for Excellence” 

TRANSPORTATION 
Hello Parents! A safety message and protocols for you 
and your child’s safety.  We kindly ask parents to park in 
the gravel parking area (south of main parking) to pick 
up your child afterschool at 3 PM.  The buses loading 
zone poses danger by creating potential blind spots, it is 
a designated areas for staff assisting boarding of the 
buses.  Your patience and understanding is greatly ap-
preciated as we board the students and brings your child 
home.   
 
We are short on bus drivers and this is impacting our 
drive time to take a little longer brining our students to 
school and taking them home.  Please be patient with us 
as we make changes to accommodate the issue regard-
ing the longer bus routes this year.  We appreciate your 
patience and understanding, Ahxehee’ Ntsxaago.   
 
KDLO Transportation Department 


